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It has been fairly well established by now that humans, as a species, need to reduce their level of 
impact on the environment and other species around us. If we fail to take this advice seriously 
then the human species, and our civilizations, are driving toward bio-diversity collapse. The 
consequences of this action will be dire. 
 
There is no point in the NSW state government attempting to sell its' "green" credentials if its' 
actions are then primarily focused on destruction of the natural environment. 
It is for this reason that I would request the NSW government reject forever the proposal to 
raise the dam wall. The short term, financial, gain from this action will pale into insignificance in 
the shadow of its' consequences. 




